
PSC ANNOUNCEMENT
November 3rd, 2024

UPDATE ON RECENT PSC TASKS

1. The PSC has almost completed the Church Profile document and Pastor Profile

document. These will be uploaded to our website and available to share with any

men interested in candidating.

2. Weekly prayer rotations: each week, a member of the PSC is praying over a

specific theme related to the pastoral search process. We are each asking a few

congregants to join us in these prayers each week.

3. We are finishing up reading Tim Keller’s book on preaching to guide us in how to

evaluate candidate sermons well.

WHAT’S NEXT?

1. We plan to have the Church and Pastor profile documents ready by beginning of

December.

2. We plan to begin scheduling initial candidate interviews by beginning of

December.

HOW CAN THE CONGREGATION HELP?

1. Let us know your thoughts/prayers/questions. You can do this via one of two

methods: our google form questionnaire (link in crosstalk notes), or talk

face-to-face with a PSC member.

2. Please pray with and for us!

3. Share candidates you may know of! Please direct them to read the Pastor and

Church profiles once published, and if they feel they would like to apply, have

them reach out to our MGI consultant (Bruce O’Neil) at

bruce@mcgowanglobal.com.
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